
 
 

 

Tickets available for SOU football's Mills Bowl 

Tickets for SOU football's Mills Bowl still available 

 
The Mills Bowl – being played in place of the annual Spring Game this year – will take place Saturday, May 4, at 

6 p.m. at Raider Stadium. The game will feature the Raiders playing Kwansei Gakuin – Japan's University 

National Champions. 

 

To purchase your ticket, visit www.souraiders.com/tickets. Any questions, contact Bobby Heiken at 

heikenb@sou.edu. 
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